
Today’s Lunch: Stuffed crust pizza, broccoli & fruit

Attention, any future politicians!!!!  If you are interested in running for one of the four Student Council Officer positions for 
the 2015-2016 school year pick up an application/nomination form from Mr. Jacobs sometime this week.  The four positions are: 
President (only open to 11th or 12th grade) Vice-President (only open to 10th, 11th, or 12th grade), Secretary and Treasurer (both 
open to 9-12 grade).  The elections will be held the second Monday in May. 

HS Choir Students: There are lesson times available at 3:00 today.  Only come to lessons if you ok it with your teacher first, and 
you don’t have any missing assignments.  We will lessons during study hall next week Wednesday, so don’t worry if you aren’t able to 
come at 3:00.  The study hall one will count as 2 lessons and then you’ll be set for the quarter.  Thanks! Ms. J 

Reminder to softball girls to get their $34 in to Ms. Goulette or Mrs. Hagen today.

Any boys in grades 9-12 who are interested in Legion baseball should see Mr. Jacobs.

Reminder to juniors…the ACT Plus Writing is on Tuesday, April 28th at the Community Center. The bus will leave at 8:35 AM. 
Again, do NOT drive to the Community Center, the bus will take everyone over there. Remember to eat breakfast as food/drinks 
will not be allowed during testing. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Fischer. 

NOTICE:  The strange and somewhat disturbing poster of the rainbow turtle and elf that was discovered in the Biology room (Dr. 
Baumgardt's former abode) is up for sale by silent auction.  The item is displayed on the wall of fame in Steve's room.  Bids will be 
accepted until the end of the school day on Friday.  The winner will be announced on Monday.  The poster will be delivered to the 
winner upon full payment.  Cash only.  No checks or credit cards. The proceeds will be deposited in the track fund.

Senior Trip, Tuesday May 19th!

ALP - There are only 4 weeks left before Graduation/End of School. Those of you wanting to take the summer ALP classes should 
sign up ASAP!

Band and choir students: Anyone who went on the Washington DC trip and has pictures they would like to share, please see 
Mrs. Ryan so they can be used in next year’s yearbook.  Thank you!

The following students have LIBRARY BOOKS that were DUE from the beginning of school thru March.  PLEASE return or 
renew them! THANKS!! Josh Benjamin, Faye Bloom, Griffin Bloom, Mayah Bonnette, George Boyd, Isabelle Boyd, Kacie Boyd, Dan 
Dinneen, Blake Donner, Karley Eld, Alli Farley, Cole Gelhar, Brooke Halvorson, Aaliyah Hart, Joe Heagle, Cathy Hill, Cole Hoover, Laine 
Horton, Joey Jacobs, Brogen Jensrud, Sheldon Jonas, Arianna Juhl, Shelby Kelley, Morgan Kowtiz, Chloe Larson, Anabel Marotz, 
Domanick Matheny, Sophia Mushkooub, Kenzie Nelson, Sierra Nelson, Justin Oliver, Jojo Orbeck, Jordy Orbeck, Amelia Pagan, 
Constance Pagan, Jackson Paquette, Carson Passer, Marshall Passer, Renee Hill, Audrey Schultz, Averie Seibert, Payton Taylor, Karlee 
Tierney, Tristin Tresise, Chuck Wadena.

Seniors:  There is a sign up sheet for where you’d like for final transcripts sent at the end of the year.
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Happy Friday!

And now, some other guy’s reasons why you SHOULD live in Minnesota!
Between the Twins, Vikings, Wild, and Gophers, we’ve got a sporting event for every person. And when we’re 
playing… ehhem… “inconsistently”, tickets can be found for steal!

Today 
• SB (V @ 4:30/JV & JH @ 6pm) & Bsb (V @ 4:30/JV 

@ 6pm) @ Two Harbors/bus @ 1:40/dismiss @ 1:25

Saturday
• PROM @ The Lodge/Grand March @ 7pm
• Pictures @ 6pm - auditorium


